
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 
 

OFFICE CLOSURE 
 

LABOUR DAY 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Please be advised that our District Lodge 140 offices will be 
closed on Monday, September 3, 2018 in observance of the 
Labour Day statutory holiday. 
 
In Solidarity, 

 
Fred Hospes 
President & Directing General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140, IAMAW 
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